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23 November 2023

Dear Mr Cowan,

Thank you for your letter dated 18 October 2023 addressed to Lord Stevens, Chair of the
Council of Trustees. Your letter has been passed to Lord Stevens and we will be in contact
in due course.

Yours sincerely,

Jo Stephens
Executive Assistant to Chair

Presidents HRH The Duke of Gloucester KG GCVO and HRH Princess Alexandra, the Hon. Lady Ogilvy KG GCVO

Chief Executive Michelle Mitchell OBE
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